
Child Nutrition Report April 2023

The reimbursement for meals for Feb. was $123,600.86 & March was $143,360.22. In March we 
served 21,552 lunches & 17,898 breakfasts. OPI informed me that pictures of our healthy, well 
balanced, meals will be featured on OPI’s annual report. 

Last night we catered the Glacier Electric Annual meeting. We served 300 philly cheese 
sandwiches, potato salad, chips & brownies. This was great to showcase our BPS catering 
department to our community. 

We are starting our annual planning for BPS Summer Lunch 2023. We plan to serve 3 meals for 
7AM to 7PM at multiple locations. Volunteer Visions will be volunteering again this summer to 
expand our service. We plan to host a kick-off party to promote the program, this was very 
successful in past years.

Last but not least we applied for a No Kid Hungry grant to plant elderberry berry bushes in our 
BPS Community Garden. We plan to collaborate with the NAS department to get these bushes 
planted & to provide an educational opportunity. We plan to use them after harvest in a menu 
like berry soup during Native American week. 

Lynne Keenan
Child Nutrition Director


